
Questions Answers 
I have a 5311 ADM claim for July 1 thru Nov 30 
that is showing FM approved in the claim.  My 
issue is that the funds have not shown up in our 
bank account yet.  Is the "glitch" extended to 
5311 ADMIN payment also?? 

The glitch was only related to 5307.  Please 
provide info to Myra so she can look into this. 

We will have our only PASS trainer retiring this 
spring.  We were not able to register anyone due 
to the quick turnaround for the upcoming classes.   
Please consider additional training in the near 
future or have the trainers relax the cap 
requirement.  Otherwise, this training is in danger 
of not being given which will cause FTA issues. 

We are looking into our options to continue this 
training more in the future.  Stay tuned. 

I received a phone message from Joey @ 
LogistiCare which said "We've just been notified 
NCDHHS & Health Plans contracting effort halts 
for PTAs effective January 31.  Please call and tell 
me where you are in the process."  Our county 
DHS had a weekly call with the NCDHHS this 
morning and they have no info about suspending 
contracts nor any detailed info about LogistiCare 
buying One Call. 

NCDOT is not involved in contracting with 
LogistiCare. 
 
 
LogistiCare has been renamed.  They have not 
purchased One Call. 

 

 


